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Comments: I have lived full time in Vail since 1991, our son Burke is currently a 17 year old Junior and a second

year FIS racer with Vail Ski and Snowboard Academy and Ski and Snowboard Club Vail. Burke has attended

SSCV since he was 6 years old. The training area on Gold Peak is  fantastic and we are lucky to have this in our

back yard to give all the snow sports athletes a place to train and hone their skills. Over the years SSCV has

grown and the general public on Vail mountain has grown as well with more people using the current Gold Peak

area.  I feel the expansion of Gold Peak will only help with safety and congestion and help spread groups of all

levels around the Gold Peak area further helping with safety of everyone while training or snow sports recreation

from the general public. I hope the decision will be to allow Ski and Snowboard Club Vail to move forward with

the expansion of Gold Peak to help further build the very best training area in the United States and maybe the

world. 


